
 July 29, 2022 

 Central Families, 
 We are excited to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year!  The staff at Central High School looks forward to 
 supporting all students on their path to graduation and beyond.  School begins  Tuesday, August 16th at  8:30.  Please 
 review the important dates below to ensure that your student is prepared to begin the new year. 

 Parent Portal:  Parents/Guardians MUST log into and  complete the required forms  prior to August 12th  . 
 Students MUST bring their signed emergency form with them in order to receive their schedule  .   The 
 portal can be accessed via the district website:  www.mhusd.org  if you need to use a device to complete and 
 print please schedule a time to do so at Central 408-201-6300. 

 Schedule pick up/registration forms:  Students need  to turn in their signed emergency form and pick up their 
 schedule on  Friday, August 12th, 12:00-2:00. 

 Back to School Night:  Wednesday, September 28, 2022,  at 6:00 PM. 

 Aeries:  Student attendance and academic progress parent  portal.  New families; your password is the same 
 as it was at Live Oak or Sobrato. 

 Parent Square:  Important information will be sent  to families through parent square. 

 Attendance  : Attendance is critical for the success  of your student, as well as a legal mandate.  Please contact 
 us if your student will be out or needs to leave for an appointment. 

 Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  We are looking forward to supporting your students 
 throughout their journey at Central High School. 

 Sincerely, 

 Lisa Martin 
 Principal 

http://www.mhusd.org/

